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Cdr. Scott Muller has served as the Chief, Inspections and 
Investigations Branch Fifth District Prevention Division 
since June 2015. 
 
As a Marine Safety Professional, Cdr. Muller’s past 
assignments include marine inspection and investigation 
tours at Marine Safety Offices Hampton Roads and Tampa, 
project manager at the Office of Vessel Activities and most 
recently as Chief Prevention Department at Sector Mobile.  
 
While attending New York Maritime College, Cdr. Muller 
started his Coast Guard career in 1993 as an enlisted 
reservist stationed at Captain of the Port and Marine 
Inspection Office New York. Upon graduation from New 
York Maritime in 1996, Cdr. Muller received a Maritime 
Graduate direct commission as an officer in the Coast 
Guard.  
 
Cdr. Muller holds two master’s degrees from Old Dominion 
University; the first in Secondary Education and the second 
in Modeling and Simulation with a concentration in 
Human-Computer Interaction thru the Coast Guard’s 
Marine Engineering Post Graduate Program.  
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